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I would like to express my support for SB 1051-2.  The Governor, the Legislature, 

and our state agencies have all agreed that addressing our housing crisis is a top 

priority, but without creative solutions like SB 1051-2, our state will be unable to 

address the crisis at the scale and speed that is needed to protect Oregon families 

and their budgets.  Please vote in favor of the proposed SB 1051-2 to help Oregonian 

find safe affordable housing that is readily available. 

 

 


